
From: Larry Martin <lmartin@alicemfgco.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/30/2013 3:01:14 PM
Subject: Re: Unemployment Benefit Ratio

Katherine:

Many thanks! Look forward to hearing from the final decision.

Larry

Sent from my iPad

On Sep 30, 2013, at 2:44 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I have received the DEW letter and the Senate Research Opinion (both attached). They both have been sent to 
Director Stanton as well as the video of the Senate floor debate which I received this morning.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<Benefit Ratio - Senate Research Opinion.docx> 

<DEW_letter -Bingham Ryberg.pdf>

mailto:Larry%20Martin%20%3Clmartin@alicemfgco.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

